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IINSTITUTE OF AGRICULTURE AND NATURAL RESOURCES








DEPARTMENT OF ANIMAL SCIENCES
July 25, 2010
Chris Hamilton:

As the current Secretary of the NCERA-199 committee I respectfully ask for a one year extension to our renewal deadline.  Our annual meeting is scheduled for this October during which we plan to discuss in detail our goals and objectives related to the genetic improvement of beef cattle.  Our agenda includes invited speakers from breed associations in order to better understand their perceived needs from our group as the methodology of genetic evaluations continues to develop.  One major need will likely be the development of methodology and software to fully incorporate DNA marker information into genetic evaluations in a variety of forms.  We believe that being able to allocate this meeting to fruitful discussions related to our goals and objectives and then being able to perform our rewrite over the next year will lead to more detailed and industry driven goals for our committee to pursue in the future.

Respectfully,
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Matt Spangler

Assistant Professor of Animal Science and Extension Beef Genetics Specialist

University of Nebraska-Lincoln
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